
I object to the above application as I believe it will negatively affect both the local and wider 

community by contaminating water, rainfall, crop, meat and wool production, the livelihoods of 

numerous farming and community industries and the health and wellbeing of the residents of 

Goulburn Mulwaree, Queanbeyan Palerang and Upper Lachlan local councils. 

  

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

  

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and delaration. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

Joshua Goodhill 

 

 


